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Dear Valued Clients,

We hope this message finds
you in great health and high
spirits. It brings us immense
pleasure to share some exciting
updates regarding our Melrose
Arch project.
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Your Investment,
Our Priority

At Sky Nine Group, your
investment remains our utmost
priority. We value your trust in us
and are committed to providing
you with the finest opportunities
for growth and prosperity.
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From Hotel Suites to -
Thriving Commercial Spaces

Hotel suites at Melrose Arch have been
handed over to Best Western's expert team
for management, marking a significant step
toward offering world-class hospitality in
upcoming months.

As our project, Melrose Arch has been
delivered, we are pleased to announce that
the respective commercial spaces are now
being entrusted to their respective brands for
the final finishing touches. These areas are not
just earmarked for occupancy; they are poised
to flourish with the presence of renowned
national and international brands. Melrose
Arch is set to become a thriving hub where
excellence and innovation meet.

A Dream Turned Reality,

Our project, Melrose Arch, has reached its
completion phase. We are delighted to
announce that the construction work has
been completed, and it is expected to be
fully operational in a few months.

A Remarkable Addition
to Paradise Commercial,
Bahria Town,

Melrose Arch, in Paradise Commercial,
Bahria Town Phase 4, showcases our dedica-
tion to excellence. Hosting Best Western, it
offers world-class accommodation.



Project Completion and Revised
Rental Plan Activation

We are delighted to announce that the construction work at Melrose Arch has
been officially completed. As per the agreement, the revised rental plan is now
activated, and the buyback option is no longer active.

We extend our heartfelt thanks for your
ongoing support. The journey of
Melrose Arch has been remarkable,
and we're excited as it is completed.
Stay tuned for more updates as we
approach the operational phase,
setting new standards in hospitality
and real estate.

Book Your
Appointment Today!

For inquiries related to allotment
letters, we kindly request you to leave
a message at 0330 999 7779 to
schedule an appointment. A confirma-
tion message with the appointment
date and time will be promptly sent to
the client.

A copy of this newsletter has been
mailed to your registered address.

Warm regards,
Sky Nine Group




